
As we approach the transition of your Hamilton Bank accounts to Orrstown Bank, 
there are some important things you need to know before and after the conversion 
is complete. The information shown here will help you prepare for what’s ahead.

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER

Welcome

⊲  FRIDAY, AUGUST 16, 2019 The conversion of Hamilton Bank accounts and systems to Orrstown 
Bank begins.

All Hamilton Bank locations will close at 4 pm.

⊲  SATURDAY AND SUNDAY, 
AUGUST 17-18, 2019

The conversion of Hamilton Bank accounts and systems to Orrstown 
Bank continues.	

All Hamilton Bank locations will be closed for the weekend. You will 
have limited access to your accounts, so please plan accordingly.

⊲  MONDAY, AUGUST 19, 2019 Hamilton Bank locations will reopen as Orrstown Bank.

The conversion of your accounts to Orrstown Bank will be complete. 
You may begin banking at any of Orrstown Bank’s locations.

REMINDER: Don’t forget to activate your new Orrstown debit card on 
or after Monday, August 19, 2019 by following the instructions enclosed 
with your new card. The card cannot be activated before this date. You 
can use your new card immediately after it has been activated.

You can continue to use your Hamilton Bank debit and ATM cards 
through Sunday, August 18, 2019. Your existing Hamilton Bank card will 
not reflect true balances during our conversion weekend, however, so 
we recommend that you have additional cash on hand or use a check 
or other payment method for purchases that weekend. Please destroy 
your Hamilton Bank card at this time to protect your information.

FOR MORE 
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